
 

 
 
 Business, Government and Law Honours Scholarship for Indigenous Students  
Purpose  
The College of Business, Government and Law has established an Indigenous Honours 
Scholarship to promote reconciliation by furthering Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
community participation, retention and success in higher education.  
 
Source of funds  
The scholarships are funded by the College of Business, Government and Law and will 
continue whilst there is sufficient funding.  
 
Benefits  
Each scholarship will have a value of $5000 paid in equal instalments after the census date 
of each semester. The number of scholarships will depend on the funding available.  
 
Eligibility  
Applicants must:  
• be of Australian Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander descent; and  
• identify as an Australian Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander; and  
• be accepted as an Australian Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander by the community in which 
they live or have lived; and  
• be currently completing or have completed an undergraduate degree; and  
• be accepted into an honours program, or the final 36 units of a four year Honours program 
in the College of Business, Government and Law at Flinders University for the specified 
academic year.  
 
Applications  
Applications will be accepted each semester and can be made online through the Student 
Management System.  
 
Tenure  
The scholarship is available for one year. Payments will be made subject to satisfactory 
progress. Scholarship payments will be withdrawn if the recipient withdraws or is precluded 
from the course and will not be available for a repeat year of study.  
 
Leave  
No leave is permitted.  
 
Selection  
The Scholarship will be awarded based on:  
• academic merit; and  
• the quality of the proposed Honours research project.  
 
Selection will be made by a Committee within the College of Business, Government and 
Law.  
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Advertising  
The scholarship will be advertised on the University website and other appropriate media as 
determined by Flinders University. 


